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Templeton House 

411 Holywood Road 

Belfast, BT4 2LP 

T: 0345 3197 320 

E: info@nilgosc.org.uk

www.nilgosc.org.uk

To: Chief Executives 

 

At: All Employing Authorities 

Circular 10/2025 

3 September 2025

Dear Colleague, 

NILGOSC Funding Strategy Statement 

Further to my previous correspondence with respect to the consultation on NILGOSC’s 

Funding Strategy Statement, please be advised that the consultation period has ended and 

the Funding Strategy Statement has been finalised. 

I have attached a copy of the final version of the Funding Strategy Statement. One change 

has been made to the version for consultation. An additional paragraph has been added at 

10.9 to clarify that individual employer strategies may be considered for employers outside of 

the main group at their own risk and cost. A summary of the consultation responses can be 

found on NILGOSC’s website at http://www.nilgosc.org.uk/consultation. 

Now finalised, the Funding Strategy Statement sets out the funding basis that will be adopted 

in respect of the 2025 valuation. 

I would like to thank you for your participation in the consultation and if you have any queries, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Maria Bowers 

Head of Finance 
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